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I oppose amending the Oregon constitution in general. I also oppose this proposed 

statewide property tax. The government does not need more money from the 

taxpayers, rather it needs to better manage the funds it already has. We already pay 

taxes to fund public safety.  

 

In these difficult economic times, we all have to make cuts and make do with what we 

already have. The government should do the same. This amendment would create a 

bigger government, which is never in the best interest of the people.  


